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From : Secretary for Public Service

To : Supervising Officers in charge of Ministries/Departments

COVID-19 - Reinforcement of Precautionary Measures

Mauritius has so far successfully managed the COVID-19 pandemic. This is largely
attributable to the preparedness and response of all our citizens, public officers and the frontliners.
Government was, therefore, able to act with foresight to consolidate our general state of response
to address this pandemic.

2. Many countries around the world are currently facing a second and third wave of COVID-19.
In certain countries, especially Europe, the situation is so alarming that Governments have no
alternative than to have recourse to a nationwide lockdown.

3. In this context, it is extremely important that all precautionary measures already adopted are
strictly observed and reinforced in order to enhance safety at workplaces and protect our population.

4. I therefore, make an appeal to all Supervising Officers to ensure that hygiene protocol, use

of face masks, temperature monitoring and social distancing, amongst others, are strictly complied
with in all Ministries and Departments.
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______/S
Secretary for Public Service

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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